

1ST LIEUTENANT DIMITRI A. DEL CASTILLO SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Dear Mark,

I would like to thank you for your generosity in donating the amazing variety of items including autographed books, beautiful humidors, delicious cigars and some really cool .50 Cal lighters amongst other things to the Annual TEAM DEL Golf & Dinner event recently held on May 14th, 2016. As you may well know, the event was a tremendous success. We raised a net figure of just over \$70,000. This is very humbling yet heartwarming.

This year's event was our first golf event married to our annual dinner and it was a great start. We look forward to other events as well as next year's TEAM DEL Golf & Dinner event. We will of course keep you aware of these events as they come to pass. Hopefully we can count on your continued support.

The cause continues to grow momentum as does the need. Our Rangers continue to Lead The Way and unfortunately this means they continue to be in harm's way. Your support helps us to be there for the families of these brave men. It also means a great deal to Catherine and I as it helps to honor our son and mark the fact that his service to our country is remembered, honored and appreciated.

Thanks again for your amazing generosity. Next year we will sync up early with Gary so he can join us.

v/r,

Carlos and Catherine del Castillo-Gold Star Parents

1st LT Dimitri del Castillo, USMA '09, KIA 25 June, 2011, Kunar Province, Afghanistan